
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref: HHU/KHU/Yr10InfEve 

 

Date: 27th June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students 

 

Year 10 GCSE Information Evening 2023 – Wednesday 5th July 2023 

 

On Wednesday 5th July, we are hosting an information evening for all parents of Year 10 students to discuss how we 

will support them next year.  

 

This event will start at 6pm and should not last longer than an hour. You will have the opportunity to meet Mrs 

Sghendo who will be their Head of Year in September.  

 

Year 11 will be a vital year in your child’s education, and we are committed to providing our students with the support 

they need to achieve the best possible outcomes in their examinations.  

 

During this evening, we will be discussing the following: 

 

• How to support young adults to develop positive habits. 

• The importance of attendance and how it affects progress. 

• What our expectations of year 11 students are. 

• The launch of our summer programme  

• How are we supporting our students’ wellbeing. 

 

To book tickets please follow this link.  

 

At the event, you will also have the opportunity to collect RATE 3 report and your child’s mock exam results. 

 

We strongly encourage you to attend this event, as it is an ideal opportunity for you to meet our team and ask any 

questions that you may have about supporting your child over this academic year.  

 

As always, we appreciate your commitment to working with us to support your child.  

      

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs Helene Huchet 

Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/7ZivgAt0sx

